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 Notification of Action of the Commission on School Accreditation 
 ………………………………………………. ……….…….. Randy D. McCoy, Ed.D. 

 
 

Attached for your information is a letter from the Mississippi Department of 
Education dated September 14, 2007, stating that on September 6, 2007, the 
Commission on School Accreditation assigned the TPSD an Accredited status 
for school year 2006-2007 and also assigned school performance classifications 
to each school in our district for school year 2007-2008.   
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